KINGSTANDING CIRCLE SURGERY

NEWSLETTER
September
2018 Retirement
Nurse Marie will be retiring
as from October. Marie has
FIGHT been a credit to Kingstanding
T“E > \ ?L“l Circle Surgery and we would
i like to thank her for all her
: - hard work and wish her a
long happy healthy
retirement.
That time of year again! B
Please book in at reception to Date for Diary!!!
receive your FREE Flu Jab -
Check eligibility at reception Monday 12" November
the practice will have
Evening and Weekend information available and
Appointments activities for children to
. raise awareness of the
Coming Soon! good use of antibiotics
As from October you will be
able to have an Evening or ﬁ
Weekend appointment. This
appointment will be at the ANTIBIOTIC
OAKS Medical Centre. The AWARENESS WEEK
GP will have full access to 2018 AR b g S

your medical records as long
as you give consent to this at
the time of booking.

Thank you for reading!




